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IMPORTANT DATES
A reminder of our start and finish times from

September. 
The school gates will open at 8:30 am and

close at 8:40 am. If you arrive to school after
this time, you will need to go into school via

the office. Children will be required to be
signed in by  their adult.

The gates will open at 15:05 and pick up
time will be at 15:10 and for the whole school.

Friday 6th September - Meet the teacher
3:30pm
Monday 9th September - PTA Meeting 3:30pm
Wednesday 11th September - Year 4 Hands on
History Workshop

Year Group Information Meetings

Year 1 - Wednesday 25th September
Year 2 - Tuesday 17th September
Year 3 - Monday 16th September
Year 4 - Wednesday 18th September
Year 5 - Thursday 26th September
Year 6 - Monday 23rd September

SCHOOL LUNCH PRICE INCREASE
Just to remind you that due to rising costs in
food and labour Chartwells have increased

the price of their school lunches from the
beginning of this Term. 

The new price for a two-course meal from
September will be £2.97.

Welcome back to the beginning of a brand
new academic year. 

The children have impressed us all with their
enthusiasm and excitement entering their

new classes and meeting their new teachers.
Thank you for the positive feedback

regarding the new start and finish times. We
appreciate that there may be a few teething
problems and welcome your support whilst

we establish our new routines. 

Year group information meetings will be
taking place in the next few weeks after

school. Please feel free to bring your children
with you, and we will provide childcare in the

next door classroom.

We continue to celebrate our school
values and the value we will be focusing

on is perseverance.

We are starting our celebrations with a
special assembly on Monday the 9th

September where Alison Mowbray
(Olympian rower)  will be sharing her
experiences and successes with the

children. Our first achievement assembly
will take place next Friday (13th

September)which will be a KS2 assembly
and your  child’s class teacher will let you

know if you are invited. 
 

Due to new legislation around school
attendance, we will be introducing a
system where you will be required to

sign your child in to school via the
school office if they are late arriving. 
If you need to collect your child early,
you will be required to sign them out,
giving reasons, at the school office.

Proof of any medical appointments will
need to be seen.

Further changes will be shared in the
near future. 

We appreciate your support with these
changes. 
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